
 

This year, as well as dressing up as a book character 

for World Book Day, you are invited to transform a 

potato into your favourite book character! 
 

Bring your dressed potato 
with you on  

Thursday 1st March.  

Your potato can take part 
in the potato presentation 
and will give you a chance 

to win a prize. 

 


